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Service Bulletin - 02-15-2016

Thread Ring Reconfiguration

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our products, 
the internal thread ring and bottom end cap on a few  
spin-on fuel filters have been modified. Please see the 
chart below for specific part numbers. 
Customers who are affected by this change will be able to 
continue to use their current plastic and metal bowls with 
the new filters. 

This product change will be implemented as a  
running change.
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PRODUCTS AFFECTED
PS7713 PS9263 PS9794 PS9707


